
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

I hope you all had a really lovely Half Term.  

Diwali – Before half term we celebrated Diwali 

and discussed the ‘festival of light’ – an ancient 

Hindu festival celebrated in autumn every year. 

The children made some Diva lamps, had their 

hands painted with Henna and tasted some Hindu 

food at the snack table. We also had a selection 

of sari’s and bindi’s for the children to try on! 

 

Halloween – The children shared their Halloween 

experiences and had fun in the setting! 

5th November – This weekend there will be plenty 

of fireworks! In the setting we made some 

chocolate rice-crispy cakes with sparkly sprinkles 

for them to enjoy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 
 

 

Sickness/Holiday   
Please remember to call us if your child is sick and 

will not be attending Nursery.  Also let us know if you 

are going to be away on holiday. 

 

 

W/C 6th November 2017 for our new families. 

Upcoming Events 

 

Windsor Kindergarten  

Nursery Newsletter 
Manager: Tanya Webber 

Tel: 07875 214054 

 

Newsletter 4 

 3rd November 2017 

Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Parent Consultantions  

Pets 

Following on from our Imaginative play before half 

term we are going to be talking about pets and 

animals, so if anyone has a pet at home please 

remember to bring in a picture to share with the 

other children! 

 
 

Children in Need – 15th November  

Christmas Concert – Wednesday 20th 

December 11:00am in the Church  

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Autumn Term 2017  

Last day of Term:  Thursday 21st December  

 

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL ALL 

CLOTHING, FOOTWEAR AND 

ACCESSORIES 

 Childminder Needed 

Some of you may remember a member of our team, 

Lenka, who left us last November to have a baby. Her 

year off is coming to an end and she will be rejoining 

the team in December, which we are looking forward 

to. She is currently looking for a childminder to care 

for her son Max - if you know of anyone please get in 

contact. Lenka – 079 1997 2970 

 

 

tel:07875%20214054

